Dear Morgan Enthusiasts,

You are invited to MOG N.W.'s First Annual Christmas-New Year Dinner. The festivities will begin at 7:00 PM on the evening of 29 December at the home of Jean and Julian Graham. The meal will be a buffet with spirits provided. Those wishing to attend the feast please drop a note, by the 14<sup>th</sup> of Dec., to Jean Graham confirming your intentions, accompanied by a check for \$ 3 per person in your group. I might also mention that this dinner will supplant our normal December meeting.

Also in passing I might mention that Hank Langfus is at this writing on his way to England. He is planning on bringing back at least one Morgan, for a friend of his (future MOG member??). But in any case as the plan goes "bring 'em back alive Hank" is going to take a number of pictures at the Morgan factory. If all goes well we will have at the January meeting a tour of the Morgan factory via Hank's slide show.

See you at dinner.....

Pres. MOG N.W.

